
I am writing as a concerned citizen opposing HB 1205.  This bill would create heavy censorship of 

libraries’ duty to supply free reading material to all.  If the intent of the bill is to protect children, it is not 

the government's right nor duty to protect children from reading material but rather it is parental right 

and duty.  Actually this bill brings to mind the shameful book burnings and other censorship activities 

practiced by non-democratic societies. 

Sincerely, 

Gail K Reiten 


